
 

January 23, 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Well, believe it or not, we are quickly approaching the 100th day of school! The 100th 

day is Friday, February 7th. We will celebrate by having fun with the number 100! We 

will play games, do some fun activities, make a 100’s Day snack, and dress up like we are 

100 years old! We have SO MUCH fun on this special day. We included some pictures to 

give you some ideas. You can also google “Dressing up like you are 100 for the 100th day 

of school” for more ideas. If you have any questions, please let us know. We will be 

sending a signup link for donations soon. Thank you for your continued support! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you! 

 

Kindergarten Team 


